
Department of Electrical Engineering

Report of Industrial Visit to “New Koyana 400KV Receiving station” Pimpali

Date: - 17/02/2018

Department of Electrical Engineering organized 01 day Industrial Visit at new Koyana
400KV receiving station Pimpali on, 17th February 2018. The Visit was arranged for Second
year Electrical students. Total 26 students have taken part in the Industrial visit along with 2
faculties.

Students have gain knowledge about switchgear equipments, single line diagram, operation
and sequence of switching equipments and communication equipments used in substation.
They have also seen maintenance department and control section of substation.

To make this visit possible, our respected Principal Dr.Avinash M. Chincholkar , HoD of the
Department Mr.Satish Ghorpade, guided us. Mr.Ratnadeep Keer, Ms Dhanashri Sawant were
present for the visit. Visit Coordinator Ms.Ramadevi Rudra had done all the arrangements
while all other faculty & staff took lot of efforts to make it successful.

Image

Visit Coordinator I/C HOD
Ms. Ramadevi Rudra Mr.Satish Ghorpade


